
24th May 2023 

 

Dear parents, 

Ms Wilson has organised an educational visit to Newquay Lifeboat centre on Tuesday 13th 
June 2023 

Joshua class will be learning about the important role that the lifeboat service provides to our 
local community and understanding why their class is called ‘Joshua class.’  

A minibus from A2B Newquay, will pick the children up at 12.45pm on the 13th of June and 
will bring them back to Newquay Primary Academy in time for pick-up at 3.00pm. After 
Academy Club will run as normal on this day. 

Newquay Primary Academy will cover all the costs of this trip.  

Please use the link below which will take you to a consent form to be completed: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=VwpMcoFJHE2PehfjOiPv80jb
gF0APJpJj7vay4efrLhURE9VTVFOVEo0VzE0MFowSkxIRlZTWTlBSi4u 

If you have any queries, please speak with Ms Wilson or Mrs Kearn. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr Craig Hayes 

Executive Headteacher 
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